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Question:  SBT 1679-1681 
 
Topic:   Electricity Purchasing (APRA) 
 
Written:  Received from Committee – 26 October 2012 
 
Senator BUSHBY asked: 
 
1679. Provide details of any update of the department/agency electricity purchasing agreement if 

there has been a change since Budget Estimates 2011-12 (May 2012).   
 
1680. What are the department/agency electricity costs for 2011-12? 
 
1681. What are the department/agency electricity costs for this financial year to date? 
 

Answer: 
 

1679. There is no change since the Australian Prudential Regulation Authority’s (APRA’s) answer to 
BET 1294-1296 in May 2012. 

 
1680. APRA’s cost of electricity was $ 254,905 for the 2011-12 financial year. 
 
1681. Cost of electricity for the financial year to 26 October 2012 was $ 84,462.93. 


